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PRESS RELEASE 
Lane Closure 

INTERSTATE 24 

Metropolis, IL 

 

 

 

Metropolis - The Illinois Department of Transportation would like to alert motorists traveling on 

Interstate 24 near Metropolis of a LANE CLOSURE.  

 

INTERSTATE 24 eastbound or westbound driving lanes will be closed. 

 

The lane closures are necessary to perform bridge inspections on the structure carrying Interstate 

24 over the Ohio River. 

 

The initial closure is scheduled to be Monday, December 2nd to Friday, December 6th from 8:00 

am to 5:00 pm.  The second closure is scheduled to occur on Monday, December 9th to Friday, 

December 13th from 8:00am to 5:00pm. Both closures are weather dependent. 

 

For IDOT District 9 updates, follow us on Twitter at @IDOTDistrict9 or view area construction 

details on IDOT’s traveler information map on GettingAroundIllinois.com.  
 

 

State of Illinois                      
JB Pritzker, Governor 
 

Illinois Department of Transportation 
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https://www.gettingaroundillinois.com/TravelerInfo/index.html
http://www.facebook.com/IllinoisDepartmentofTransportation
http://twitter.com/IDOT_Illinois
http://www.linkedin.com/company/illinois-department-of-transportation
http://www.instagram.com/IDOTimages
http://www.flickr.com/photos/idot_illinois/
http://www.youtube.com/user/IllinoisDOT

